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Hello Brothers and Sisters, 
 
October is here and it seems to be cooling off a bit.  I know I'm ready for some cooler 
weather, but not cold.  I am also looking forward to seeing our northern members coming 
back in town.  We have the Halloween party coming up this month. Thank you to the past 
Presidents for arranging all the fun games and prizes each year.  Check the Calander in this 
letter for all the fun stuff going on this month. Keven said he has booked some great bands 
so come out and check them out.  I want to thank Kirk for the great job he has done as our 
secretary, and I hope he enjoys his newfound free time.  My choice for Eagle of the month is 
Steve Greb he is a past President and always helps organize the Halloween party since it is 
his favorite holiday. Remember to enjoy your Aerie and visit it often. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mike McCord 
Worthy President   
 
 
Hello  Brothers and Sisters,   
 
October is going to be a busy month!  On the 22nd we will be having our cancer benefit with 
50 50s, raffles, live auction, lotto and music provided by DJ Terry from 2 to 5. Please come 
out and support this event!  
All is going well with our club. Snowbirds will be back soon and we will be very busy. 
My sister of the month is Lynn Jensen always stepping up to do whatever she can. 
 
Until the next time, 
Madam President   
Rose Corcoran 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Hello Eagles Members, 
 
A quick introduction: my name is Allen Pryor, and I am your new Secretary; I look forward 
to working with you all, and helping out where I can. At this time, I will mostly be focused 
on becoming proficient with former secretary Kirk Hardens duties and keeping things 
running smoothly as possible. 
While I am taking over for Kirk, there have been a few new appointees in the last month, 
and we have about 6 months left in our officer cycle; now is the time for new members to 
look at our Eagles Establishment and get involved!  
Our club continues to succeed with each year due to people who volunteer a little bit of 
their time in the kitchen, working games, collecting/ donating items for raffles, or working 
our many charity events. The Eagles is "People Helping People", and as a new member you 
have the opportunity to help too.  
I hope to see our new members geting involved and participating in that which is our grand 
Eagle's Club. 
 
God Bless You All, 
Allen Pryor  
     
 
Dear sisters and brothers, 
 
We are coming upon another season of benefits. Coming in October on the 22nd, we have 
our cancer benefit and on November 11th we have our Homes for Veteran's benefit.  
If anyone is interested in helping please see an auxiliary officer and we can find you 
something to do, volunteers are always appreciated. 
I want to thank everyone that comes to  Bargo, we've had kind of a slow summer but we're 
still making money and it's always fun. So if you haven't been to Bargo, come on out! 
 
Everyone stay safe and hope to see you soon.  
Sincerely,  
Cathy Bruennig  
Madam Secretary  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 



Important Announcements 
 

Mark your 

Calendars! 

 

 

 
Queen Of Hearts Drawings Monday nights 7:30 pm. 

Bargo Tuesday nights 6 to 8 pm 

Weekly Riders drawing Wednesday nights 7:30 pm 

Friday night live bands 7:30 to 10:30 pm 

Every Saturday night Karaoke 7 to 10 pm 

Sunday Oct 22nd    

Cancer Benefit 2 to 5pm 

Friday Oct 27th    

Halloween Party & Contest 7 to 10pm 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monthly Calendar on this page 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

Interested in advertising your business here and on our web page?  If so, see the 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         Auxiliary 2023 -2024                                              Aerie 2023 - 2024    

Jr. Past President ….....  ...................... Cinda Brill                                Past Worthy President ….................... Kevin McNamara 

Madam President ….................... Rose Corcoran                             President ….................... Mike McCord 

      Vice President ….................... Lynn Jenson                    Vice President ….................... Jim Reeves 

         Chaplain ….................... Debbie Ansley                             Chaplain ….................... Craig Fiumara 

         Secretary ….................... Cathy Bruenning                            Secretary ….................... Kirk Harden 

          Treasure ….................... Nancy Gerack                              Treasure     …………………….         John Regar 



             Auditor ….................... Kim Andrews                         Conductor ….................... Dave Smith 

        Conductor ….................... Betty Holman                       Inside Guard     ……………………. Mary Fiumara 

     Inside Guard ….................... Janet Rodenberry  Trustees:  

 Trustees:                                   3 Year ….................... Gary Lund 

3 Year ….................... Emily Gerack                                  2 Year ….................... Brent Moyer 

2 Year ….................... Tess Guinther                                 1 Year ….................... Darrin Garrett 

1 Year ….................... Lida Riggs                                1 Year …................... Larry Gilchrist 

                                   1 Year …................... Sam Burdick 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


